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News Release  

 

Alwyn Morris leaves MCK 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) has announced that Alwyn Morris, Associate Director of the Office of 
the Council of Chiefs, has left his position as of today.  
 
Mr. Morris had earlier advised the MCK of his plans to take a position with a prominent 
Internet gaming company. He now begins his new career. 
 
“Alwyn has displayed tremendous loyalty over the years,” said Grand Chief Michael 
Ahríhrhon Delisle, Jr. “He has definitely been an asset to the Office of the Council of 
Chiefs and to the chiefs.  We wish him great success in his new job.”  
 
“With its many challenges, my tenure with the O.C.C. has been valuable and will be a 
lasting experience for many years to come,” said Mr. Morris. “However, it is time for me 
to move on and gain new experiences.” 
 
The Office of the Council of Chiefs provides support and advisory services to the Chiefs. 
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